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Friday 1st March, 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to the Spring 2 term for Nursery. We hope you and your families are all well and you 

had a nice half term week. 

We would like to start by saying thank you to you and all the Nursery children for their hard work 

and enthusiasm through the cold months. It has been great seeing your children continue to thrive 

and enjoy coming to nursery. The cold weather did not stop them from showing lots of engagement 

and enthusiasm in the outside, we have loved exploring natural materials and how they had been 

affected by the cold.  

This half term we will learn about ‘Traditional Tales and Materials’ and continue to also celebrate 

within these weeks a range of Celebrations. We will be learning about many ‘Traditional Tales,’ where 

the children will be start off by listening to the story, ‘The Three Little Pigs.’ They will begin to discuss 

character description and investigate different types of materials.  
                                                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                         
 

Home Learning 
Please continue to support your child with their home learning by reading stories with them and 

encouraging them to turn the pages and talk about what they can see in the pictures. 

Star of the Week 

Well done to those children who were awarded ‘Star of the Week’ last term, the children have 

loved hearing about each child’s time with the bear at home and what they got up to, we look 

forward to awarding more Star of the Weeks this term. 

 

Thank you all for your continued help and support.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Karir, Mrs Sirazi and Ms Ley. 

Nursery Team  
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